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"Pin Project’ Needs Help of Villagers, Teachers

Village Councils, parents, and
teachers are reminded that appli-
cations for THE PIN PROJECT,
a cultural enrichment program
for children, 10-12 years old, can
be received by writing to THE
PIN PROJECT, c/o Jim Ludwig,
KUAC-FM, University of Alaska,
College, Alaska 99701.

Children selected to partici-
pate in this unique program will
spend the Christmas holidays
outside of Alaska accompanied

by a mature and responsible
University of Alaska student host
and companion.

According to Jim Ludwig,
Co-Chairman of THE PIN PRO-
JECT, “We’re hoping to hear

from as many villages as possible.

where there is interest in such a

program Villages can submit as -

many a tions as they wish.
Then, we’ll select the fortunate
youngsters who will have the
experience of a lifetime as 10-

year old Abraham “Pin” John,
Jr. of Arctic Village had last |
December when he travelled to
Rochester, New York.

Ludwig also stated that appli-
cations should be sent for, filled
out, and retufned immediately
because of the nearness of Christ-
mas: THE PIN PROJECT is bein
funded by A.S.U.A. (hmc:ateﬁ
Students of the University of
Alaska) and other civic and ser-
vice organizations.



